
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 6 W/E 14th October 2022 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children who 
have had Birthdays this week:  

  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for the best  
attendance for week ending  

7th October:  
 

KS1:Rec 93.70%  
KS2:Y5   94.80%  

 

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Monday 10th Oct 2022 
Nur trip - £23.00 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

W/B 10th Oct 2022 
Parental appointments  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wed 12th Oct 2022 - 10am 
Harvest Festival: ticket on sale 
Wed 5th - Tues 11th Oct 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

W/B 17th Oct 2022 
Derwent Hill  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 21st Oct 2022 
Break up for half term 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 31st Oct 2022 

 CHILDREN RETURN TO 
SCHOOL 

 Year 1 & 2 workshop £1.50 

 Halloween Disco £2.00 
KS1-3.00pm - 4.00pm  
KS2 4.15pm - 5.15pm  
Tickets on sale Wednesday  
12th - Wednesday 19th Oct 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 14th Nov 2022 
School photos 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Tuesday 15th Nov 2022 

 Y6 trip - £14.70 - to be paid 
by Friday 4th Nov.   

 Anti-bullying week - wear 
odd socks 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday  18th Nov 2022 
Children in Need - wear spots / 
own clothes - cake sale 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Wednesday 23rd Nov 2022 
Flu vaccines 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 25th Nov 2022 
Y2 & 3 trip - £4.90 - to be paid by 
Friday 11th Nov.  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Tuesday 20th Dec 2022 
Break up for Christmas  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Wednesday 4th Jan 2023 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Thursday 5th Jan 2023 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

W/B 8th May 2023 
KS2 SATs - 

PLEASE DO NOT BOOK  
HOLIDAYS  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
Well done to the children who 
won this week: 
 

 Ellis Ward 

 Jaxon Smith 

 Aiden McMahon 

 Lucy Jones 

 Jessica Mascoll 

 Hope Forster 

 Connor Smith 

 Lucy Chadburn 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each 
class and they get to add 10 
tokens to their house  
collection!  

School Council 
 

The school council have been working hard to gather ideas of ways 
to save energy in school and at home. This week they have made 
posters that will be used around the school to remind people to turn 
off the lights.  I could do with some of these at home too!  
 

Look out for other ideas in the coming weeks.  

Swimming  
 

In at the Deep End are running a teachers 
course at Castle View over half term,  
Monday – Friday.  If anyone is interested in 
being a swimmer in a small group, lessons are 
between 1 – 3 each day at a cost of £10.00 for 
the week.  If you are interested, please contact 
Mrs Holland at school who will pass on your 
name to the organisers. 
 

Year 6 
 

Year 6 completed a science experiment this week linked to our work about the circulatory system. We 
measured our resting heart beats before exercise then repeated the measurements over time after 

Heidi Whittle 

Theo Dawes 

Thomas Robins 

Skye Bolden 

Lucy Taylor 

Coats/Uniform  
 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday next week, from 8.20am there will be a range of uniform items and 
coats outside of the main office.  Many of these are brand new! Please feel free to help yourselves, free 
of charge.  
Thank you to everyone who was able to donate items. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 
 

Year 1 
 

Year one have been learning all about plants. We went into our woods on a ‘plant / not plant’ hunt.  

Nursery 
 

This week Nursery went on their first ever school trip to 
Seven Stories. We enjoyed looking around the museum 
but when we got there, there was a bit of a mix up with 
the workshop we had booked, so instead of a nursery 
rhyme workshop we joined in with one about the  
seasons! We still had a really good time and because of 
the mix up they have offered us a free trip back and will 
even pay for the bus for us so we are very excited to go 
again soon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please meet the OPAL team. They are committed to ensuring all children 

have the best play experiences. They each have an area to monitor and 

are doing a fantastic job. A huge well done and keep up the great work.  

Year 4 
 

Year 4 had a big space maths lesson this week, looking at multiples of 100. They were all given a number card and had to work as a team to 
get in the correct order. Then, some children were given a random number and they had to work together to slot themselves in between the 
appropriate multiples of 100.   


